
Mathias Vicherat, director of Sciences Po Paris, has appointed Michaël Hauchecorne
Director of the Le Havre Campus. Graduated with two master's degrees, in English and in
teaching foreign languages, he taught in engineering schools, in preparatory classes and
at the University of Le Havre-Normandie.

Beyond his teaching activities, international relations have always occupied a privileged
place in the career of Michaël Hauchecorne. He thus contributes to the management of
several international networks and has held expert positions with various inter-university
cooperation organizations for more than ten years in France and abroad.

A teacher in Le Havre since 2013, Vice-President of the University of Le Havre for seven
years, he was successively responsible for international relations, then studies, training,
student life and the internationalization of training. Michaël Hauchecorne knows the Le
Havre Campus well, where he has been teaching French as a foreign language since
2013.
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